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MPLA Activities 
 

• Attended OLA Monthly Executive Board Meeting on February 8th   
 

 
 
Oklahoma Library Association News 
 

• OLA recently launched an online career center, available at:  http://www.oklibs.org/networking/  
The career center is intended to be a one-stop shop for library jobs across the state of 
Oklahoma.  It also allows interested members of OLA to post their resume for library 
administrators to review.  
 

• The OLA Library Association Annual Conference will be April 24th-26th at the National Center for 
Employee Development in Norman, OK.    Registration will be available in the next two weeks via 
www.oklibs.org  
 

• OLA’s biennial technology conference, iCon, is scheduled for August 10th-11th, 2017.  Proposals 
for presentations at iCon are currently being accepted at:  
http://www.oklibs.org/page/iCon2017Programs iCon is sponsored by OLA’s Information 
Technology Roundtable. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Tim Miller, Oklahoma Representative 
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